
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
JACKSONVILLE HOUSING AUTHORITY 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
‘VIRTUAL’ BOARD MEETING 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Commissioners of the Jacksonville Housing 
Authority will hold an Virtual Board Meeting Monday, April 20, 2020, at 2 p.m. 
JHA will be using RingCentral technology to make the meeting available to the 
public. 
 
You can log in on your computer by clicking the link for video and audio, or call in 
by phone using the number  below for the meeting. 
 

https://meetings.ringcentral.com/j/6373043096 
  
Or Telephone: 
     
Dial (for higher quality, dials a number based on your current location):  
    US: +1(470)8692200,,6373043096# (US East) 
 
If you are using RingCentral for the first time, please give yourself time before the 
meeting starts to learn the program and be prepared. If you can’t join the virtual 
meeting, JHA meetings will be recorded and available on our website.  
 
This is a virtual Board meeting is to discuss JHA’s business. 
All interested parties are welcome to attend. 

 
Interested persons who cannot attend this RingCentral  meeting, but who wish to 
submit public comments to be read during the public comment portion of the 
meeting regarding any matter on the agenda for consideration at the meeting 
may do so by emailing Linda Sims at lsims@jaxha.org up to the meeting start 
time of 2:00 p.m. During the meeting, interested persons can also email Linda 
Sims at lsims@jaxha.org to submit public comments to be read during the public 
comment portion of the meeting regarding any matter on the agenda for 
consideration. Public comments submitted by email must be received no later 
than 2:00: p.m. on the date of the meeting to be read during the public comment 
portion of the meeting.  Also during the comment period if you are connected by 



video please follow instruction on how to virtually raise your hand. The meeting 
agenda and materials can be obtained electronically here.  
 
Please contact Evann Morris by telephone at (904) 665-3017 or by email at 
Emorris@jaxha.org. If you have any questions regarding this notice or if you 
experience technical difficulties during the meeting.  If you have a disability that 
requires accommodations to participate in the above meeting, we will provide 
reasonable assistance for you. 
 
A recording of this meeting will be available upon request by emailing 
lsims@jaxha.org  after its conclusion.   

 
 

Posted: 04/16/2020 


